PEGGY & DUDLEY MOORE

TOWN OF PALM BEACH

220 El Bravo Way - Palm Beach, FL 33480 – 561/833-2413

peggy@migatl.com 404/358-2781

dlm@migatl.com 404/317-8764

JUN 0 2 2021

Town Manager's Office

May 27, 2021

Mayor & Town Council Members Town of Palm Beach, Florida 360 South County Road Palm Beach, FL 33480

Re: Zoning Code

Dear Mayor & Council Members:

This letter is written to request that the Council consider and support potential modifications to the Town's current zoning codes in order to protect Town residents from over-development and disruption caused by excessive new construction

As a member of the Board of Trustees of the Palm Beach Preservation Society, we are significantly dismayed by the increased scale of new construction; particularly residential construction which is underway and planned in our Town. Houses are being demolished and replaced by massive structures built right up to property lines without consideration being given to beautiful streetscapes or other significant neighborhood values.

In our opinion, this is a matter which deserves timely attention and high priority. To review these matters in detail, we respectfully request that you establish a Town committee for this purpose and ask that their report be accompanied with ways to mitigate the issues which they foresee.

Yours sincerely,

Ludly Note